
 
 

A Time to be Thankful 
November 17, 2023 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Thanksgiving is a time to pause and remember that we have so much to be thankful for.  With all the 
unrest in our world, this Thanksgiving is particularly significant for me.  I am reminded to not take our 
freedoms and prosperity for granted. 
 
As I reflect on how much we have to be grateful for at the Grossmont-Cuyamaca Community College 
District, I am reminded of our Governing Board members who are committed to guiding our District to 
be the best it can be; our faculty, classified professionals and administrators who care deeply about the 
success and well-being of our students; our East County community that strongly supports our colleges; 
and most importantly, our amazing, resilient students who are here to better themselves and fulfill their 
dreams.  I am thankful that they chose Grossmont and Cuyamaca colleges to learn, to grow and to 
realize their full potential.  
 
As we spend time with family and friends this Thanksgiving, we can be thankful that we are doing 
important work that will transform lives for generations to come. 
 
Best wishes for a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday!  
 
With gratitude,  
 

Lynn 
 
Lynn Ceresino Neault, Ed.D., Chancellor  
 
 

 
 


